
 

 

 

 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF LABOUR COURT MATTER 

 

Johannesburg 14 March 2014: Lawyers and counsel for the Chamber of Mines and the Association of 

Mineworkers and Construction Union (AMCU) have requested the Labour Court for a postponement of the 

return date on the matter originally set down for today, Friday, 14 March 2014. The new date set by the 

court is 5 June 2014.  

 

The Labour Court issued a ruling on 30 January 2014 declaring a strike called by AMCU to be unprotected, 

on an interim basis, as it was not compatible with the requirements of the Labour Relations Act. The order 

interdicted the union from proceeding with the strike or encouraging its members from embarking on the 

strike.  

 

The order will remain in place pending the new date. 

 

The matter has been postponed to give the parties adequate time to prepare. 

 

Queries:  

Dr Elize Strydom, Chamber of Mines, +27 (0) 11 498 7409 or +27 (0) 82 773 9533  

Charmane Russell, on behalf of the Gold Producers, +27 (0)11 880 3924 or  

+ 27 (0) 82 372 5816 


